

Outwood Primary Academy Littleworth Grange

Littleworth Lane, Lundwood Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S71 5RG Tel: +44(0)1226 777530

Web: www.littleworth.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary: Mr Lee Wilson Principal: Mrs Gemma Kilner

Tuesday 20th March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer.

I would like to invite your child to attend our Key Stage Two Tennis club after school on a Monday at 3:30pm - 4:30pm starting after half term.

This club is available for children in the year 4/5/6. Places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis.

The club will involve your child taking part in activities such running, hitting a ball and game situations.

The first session will be Monday 9th April 2018 and the club will run for 6 weeks. (Monday 7th May 2018 bank holiday).

Due to us using the sports agency Team Activ there will be a £9 charge for the 6 weeks (£1.50 a session) which will need to go on Parent Pay in full before your children can participate. If payment is not received then their place will go to another child.

If you would like your child to take part in this after school activity, please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. Children who are allocated a place will receive a second letter confirming this.

Thank you	7
M-	RAD
Mr. O. Wilkir Teachers	nson and Mr. T. Hodson
	Key Stage 2 Tennis

	大大·西南大大岛大大岛岛大大岛岛岛岛岛大大岛市岛岛岛大大岛	
Key Stage 2 Tennis After School Club		
I am interested in my child	class	
attending the above after school club. If allocated a place, I will collect my		
child from the main reception at 4:30 pr		
Parent/Carer	Signature	
Mobile number Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited to	Date:	

Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (No. 06995649) Registered office: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This letter, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged information. Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the Outwood Grange Academies Trust and destroy all copies of the original letter.